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Dear Fellow Mappers, 
 
The date of our next annual conference is approaching fast.  It will be held 
on October 19th and 20th in Santa Cruz at the Coast Santa Cruz hotel, 
located on the main beach. 
I am hoping that most of you will attend and in addition to enjoying the 
conference, you will be able to take advantage of some of the special things 
that Santa Cruz has to offer. 
We have reserved a block of 40 hotel rooms at the conference rate, $84 
per night + tax.  I would like to ask you to make your reservations as soon as 
possible, so that we can add another block of rooms as these fill up.  The 
hotel will offer the conference rate for Friday night as well, should any of 
you want to extend your stay.  
We will be serving a continental breakfast and refreshments during breaks, 
both Thursday and Friday and lunch on Thursday.  There will also be a 
reception on Thursday night. 
I am in the process of putting together the agenda and was wondering 
whether any of you were interested in giving a presentation?  I am not aware 
of any hot button issues like the ones we had last year on the Forum, but 
mapping technology always seems to be a popular subject.  Please contact me 
at gulla.gisladottir@co.santa-cruz.ca.us if you have any suggestions or ideas 
regarding presentations. 
And lastly, we need to recruit for the position of Secretary, preferably 
before the conference.  If anyone would like to volunteer, please let me 
know. 
I am looking forward to seeing all of you in Santa Cruz in October and if you 
have any questions or suggestions, please contact me. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Gulla Gisladottir 
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